
$4,488,000 - 2623 Ocean Front Walk, 
MLS® #NDP2401568

$4,488,000
4 Bedroom, 0.00 Bathroom, 
Residential Income on 0 Acres

Mission Beach, , CA

This stunning Oceanfront home is tucked away
on the quiet end of South Mission where you
can enjoy all the benefits of beach life without
the crowd of the Boardwalk. The spacious
single family home plus full guest suite offers
breathtaking views of the Pacific Ocean from
all levels featuring a 3 bed/2.5 bath up and a 1
bed/1.5 bath guest quarters down. Boasting
four different decks, you can take in the beauty
of snow-capped mountains to the east and
white-water waves to the west. As you enter
the home, you'll find guest quarters at the
entry level, complete with a newly remodeled
kitchen, charming living room equipped with a
half bath as well as a primary suite with a full
bath. Your guests can enjoy their stay in
complete privacy, with direct access via a
separate entrance. This flexible floor plan
allows the downstairs unit to be seamlessly
incorporated into the rest of the house or shut
off entirely as needed. Upstairs, you'll find a
half bath, kitchen, dining area and spacious
living room where you can take in the
panoramic views and fresh ocean air. The
open floor plan and expansive windows make
this the perfect space for entertaining, reading
a book or simply relaxing with family and
friends. On the next level up, you'll find the
primary suite, where you can wake up to the
sight of sailboats drifting by and end the day
with incredible sunsets. The primary suite
features an en-suite bathroom and a private
deck, with views that will never disappoint.
Two additional bedrooms are also located on



this level, complete with a spa-like hall
bathroom, laundry facilities, and a

Additional Information

County San Diego

Zip 92109

MLS® # NDP2401568

Bedrooms 4

Lot Size 0.06

Neighborhood PACIFIC BEACH (92109)
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